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DOWNTOWN SUFFOLK WELCOMES WALKER’S MARKET 
 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (January 12, 2024) Walker's Market, a local, family-owned store 

located at 530 W. Washington St, is set to celebrate its grand opening on Saturday, 

January 13, at 12 p.m. Suffolk Mayor Michael D. Duman will be on hand for the event. 

Walker's Market will provide an array of products catering to various tastes and needs. 

From fresh produce, candy, and herbs to personal hygiene and other essential 

products. The market is committed to offering premium goods that meet the diverse 

demands of its customers. 

Residents and visitors are welcome to attend the grand opening and to explore the 

store's offerings. Walker’s Market owner, Fred Walker Jr, stated, "It is our goal to 

serve our community.” Walker's Market will be open from 6 am to 10 pm on weekdays, 

with extended hours on weekends. 

Mayor Duman stated, “Our downtown community continues to grow, as does the need 

for convenient access to essentials and fresh food. A new store in Downtown Suffolk 

will not only fulfill this vital need but also contribute to the vibrancy and accessibility of 

our city.” 
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